
 

 
 

 
Elementary Lunch/Snack Milk 

 
 
Once again, the USDA of Agriculture will supply free lunch to all 
Minnesota school children.  
 
Cartons of white 1% and chocolate skim milk are available for children 
in grades 1-5 to have with their snack each day. Kindergarten students 
do not have to pay for milk at break time. Their milk is provided by the 
Minnesota Kindergarten Milk Program. 
 

 This program is separate from milk at lunch time.  
 Each carton costs $0.30. 
 You can either pay as you go or pay $50 for the entire year.  
 Snack milk funds are added to your family’s lunch/milk account. 

Each time your child has snack milk the funds are deducted 
from the student’s meal/milk account.  

 Milk at lunch time is included with the school meal. Please 
notify the office, by note or email, if you would like your 
child/children to have water with their lunch, otherwise 1% and 
chocolate milk will be offered. 

 If a milk is purchased to drink with a cold lunch, that purchase 
is deducted from the student's meal account.  

 Money can be sent to the office anytime marked to be used for 
snack milk.  

 
 


